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Dear parents & governors

i Thank you to all the parents who attended assembly

8 today. It included a presentation about the Show Racism
? the Red Card campaign and finished with a game of

s football in the yard. Please see photographs on twitter
S8 and the school website.

Circus Club — YR 3-6

Circus club is taking place in the church hall on a
Thursday evening at 3.30-4.30pm. Cost is £2 per
week. This is a discounted price for pupils who
attend our school. Please take your child with you to
register with Circus Central in the church hall on
Thursday.

Harvest

Next week we will be celebrating harvest time in assembly.

.~ Everyone is welcome to attend. Please bring donations for the
Newcastle soup kitchen.

Half-term holiday
We close for the half-term holiday next Friday. School is closed Monday

29" QOctober - Friday, 2"* November. sc“OOl
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Early Years Maryam and Elena
Sebastian, Abubakr, Anna Jane, Martyna, Lena,
KS1 Klayton,
Robin, Masa, Shayma, Soliyana, Emmanuel,
KSs2 Mohammed, Evie and Abdul
School Matters!
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Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow

Book prizes - Bruna, Kenny and Rui

| Homework?)

Omar and Christian

Sport
Certificates

Jack, Martyna, Izzy and Ahmad

Lilia, Esme, Rowasi, Arnav, Logan and Ahmad
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We have places in our school for new pupils,
especially in Reception. Everyone is welcome.

GLASSES

If your child wears glasses,
can you please make sure
they bring them to school
every day. Thank you.




Staff Changes

- Miss Ryan has resigned to travel around the world for
- six months. We thank Miss Ryan for the work she has
. completed at Christ Church, particularly her work in

i computing over the last
year.

We wish Miss Ryan well in her new endeavours
including climbing Mount Kinabalu in Eastern Malaysia
and visiting the  orang-utans in Borneo.

Miss Lutton, who has been in school recently, will become the new YR5 teacher and
teach computing across the school after the October half term.

Unfortunately, Mrs Jenkinson has resigned too. Mrs Jenkinson is returning to
nursing. We thank Mrs Jenkinson for all the work she has done for the school
in the last six years, particularly her reading interventions which have always
secured such good pupil progress.

Miss Bayat who has been in school in recent weeks will provide teaching
assistant support in school after the October half term.




